MEMORANDUM

TO: Lycoming Law Association

FROM: John P. Pietrovito, Chairperson

DATE: January 11, 2021

RE: Annual Report of the Legal Services for the Indigent Committee for 2020

The Legal Services for the Indigent Committee did not meet during calendar year
2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic. The Committee is planning to continue its practice
of recognizing the attorneys who participated in the Pro Bono Panel in 2020 and selecting
and recognizing the recipient of the Thomas Wood, Jr., Equal Access to Justice Award.

At this point, we are not sure exactly how and when this will occur.
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